
Read Write Inc. 

The children have been doing very well in 

learning the picture mnemonic for each 

sound. We have sent these pictures 

home for you to keep. Now that most of 

the children know the pictures we have 

started learning our very first sound - 

m   

You could always hide lots of this sound 

around your house and go on a sound 

hunt. You could also see how many things 

at home you can find that begin with ‘m’ 

for example ‘mmmm milk’  

 

  

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

21st – 25th September 2020 

Please remember you can email eyfs@perryhallmat.co.uk at any time with any WOW moments.  

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
The children will be learning the sounds 

‘a, s, d’ next week during their speed 

sound lesson. 

This will be followed by fred talk games 

and we will support the children in 

learning to write the sound.  

A Read Write Inc Parent Workshop 

Power Point will be available on our school 

website and on our class TEAMS from 

today.  

Next week we will be focusing on 

numbers with the children. We 

will be focusing on numbers 1, 2 

and 3 and we will be sorting 

various objects to link in our 

learning from last week.  

Our provision next week will be 

focused around the story ‘Owl Babies’ 

which is a much loved book.  

 

We will also be doing some activities in 

the morning to support the children’s 

cutting skills.  

This week we our learning has been based around the story Silly 

Billy by Antony Browne. We have been exploring different 

emotions. Linking to the story we made worry wands so we could 

magic away our worries. The children loved going on a walk 

around school to find different sticks.   

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have been 

learning how to sort objects into 

groups. The children found this tricky 

earlier in the week so instead of 

focusing on numbers 1, 2 and 3 we have 

been playing lots of sorting games. We 

have been sorting objects by colour and 

height. We have also been counting how 

many we have in each group.  You could 

always try sorting things at home too.  

The children love playing on the bikes outside. We are trying hard 

to negotiate space and not bump into our friends! We have also 

been encouraging the children to use full sentences when they 

would like a turn on the bike, rather than just asking an adult to 

help them, for example they have said ‘Can I have a turn on the 

bike please?’ to their friends. 
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